
90.09.28

BLACK FLAG

15 DAY ACTION

TRIPLE ACTION 
BUG KILLER

 WITH PYRETHRINS AND PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE

DOMESTIC 
1 KILLS FLYING BUGS 
2 KILLS CRAWLING BUGS 

3 KILLS FLOWER GARDEN BUGS

KEEPS KILLING FLIES & ROACHES FOR 15 DAYS

GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins....0.30%

Piperonyl butoxide (tech) ....1.25%

REG.NO. 12811 P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION: CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE
CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

13.75 oz
 17.9 fl oz 

390 g 
506 ml

BOYLE-MIDWAY (CANADA)LTD. 
TORONTO, ONTARIO M8Z 5M5

DIRECTIONS:  Remove pets, birds and cover fish aquariums before
spraying.  SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Push button to spray.

FLYING INSECTS: TO KILL FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS:  Spray directly
on flying insects for fast action.  To clear insects from room,
close windows and doors, spray upward with sweeping motion until
room is thoroughly misted.  Vacate room for at least 15 minutes
and aerate before re-entering.

CRAWLING INSECTS: TO KILL ROACHES, ANTS, SPIDERS, CENTIPEDES: 



Spray directly on insects where possible and into cracks and
crevices, ant hills, ant trails and entry points.

FOR RESIDUAL ACTION AGAINST ROACHES:  Hold container 12 inches
from surface to be sprayed(cracks, baseboards, around pipes,
under refrigerators and sinks) and spray at the rate of 1 foot
per second or until surface is wet.  Repeat applications as
necessary.

FOR RESIDUAL ACTION AGAINST FLIES: SCREEN SPRAY:  Spray door and
window screens to help control insects attracted to light- flies,
mosquitoes, flying moths and gnats.

FLOWER GARDEN INSECTS: TO KILL APHIDS, RED SPIDER MITES, JAPANESE
BEETLES AND TENT CATERPILLARS:  Spray outdoor flower and
ornamental plants such as Roses, Chrysanthemums, Azaleas,
Evergreens, Asters and Deciduous Shrubs.  Hold container 3 feet
from plants and spray in a sweeping motion when the air is still. 
Avoid wetting plants.  Spray short bursts where necessary,
especially on new growth.  Avoid use in direct sunlight.

AREA SPRAY:  Mist outdoor areas when air is quiet to reduce
Mosquitoes, Flies and Gnats during picnic time.  Do not spray
food.

CAUTION:  Keep out of reach of children.  Do not spray on humans
or pets.  Cover or remove exposed foods when spraying.  Do not
contaminate fish ponds.

WARNING:  Spray only in upright position.  Do not store or use
near heat or near open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container or store at temperature over 120 deg F.  Avoid
freezing. 

 
******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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